
Norwalk High School Percussion 
www.nhsband.com 

Student Sponsorship 
 

Dear _____________________________, 

I will be performing with the Norwalk High School Percussion ensemble for the Winter 2019 
competitive season.  On most weekends from February through April, the ensemble travels 
to compete at high schools around the region.   In addition, we have the opportunity to 
compete at regional and national competitions that take place outside the Northeast.  There 
are many costs associated with this high level of competition including travel, uniform and 
equipment costs.  I would be extremely grateful if you would consider sponsoring my 
participation in this activity.   Whatever you can afford would be directly applied to my 
personal costs. 

Thank you in advance for your help! 

Sponsorship Information 

Name of member you are sponsoring: ___________________________________ 

 

Amount:       $10 _____    $25 _____    $50 _____    $100 _____    Other ______ 

 

Please mail your donation, payable to Marching Bears Inc., to: 
Norwalk High School Marching Band 
Attn: Chris Rivera 
23 Calvin Murphy Drive 
Norwalk, CT 06853 

 
Marching Bears, Inc. is a 501(c)3, non---profit organization. 

All donations are tax deductible as allowable by law. 
   
 

Thank you for your support! 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Please keep the information below for your records  

Name: _________________________________________ 

Amount: _________________________________________ 

MBI – TX ID # 06-1088974 


